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September 11, 1980

Mr. Peter Kapo

USNRC

Office of Muclear Reactor Regulation
Div. of Operating Reactors

Reactor Safety Branch

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Peter:

This is to advise you that there is no proprietary information in
the topical report titled "Response Time Qualification of Resistance
Thermometers in Nuclear Power Plant Safety Systems' (Docket no. 50-336)
that I authored. The NRC is free to distribute a NUREG reporiL that unses
information from the topical report on an unlimited basis.

Yours truly,
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Thomas W. Kerlin
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